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Elsen, Nikki

From: Jeni Mitchell <jenimadison@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 4:35 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki; ZZ Council Members
Subject: Alt-side city parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
 
My name is Jeni Gimbut. My husband, Ed and I reside at 1102 Avon St, La Crosse, WI 54603. I’m writing in support of 
ending alt-side winter parking, except when it needs to be enacted due to snow, maintenance, or leaf pick-up. 
 
Ending the alt-side parking ordinance, as it is currently written would benefit both my husband and I greatly. The flaw 
our home has is that it doesn’t have any off-street parking. Without so much as a driveway, we have to park on 
the street, all the time. Both of us have mobility disabilities and Ed more so, due to being an amputee. With alt-side 
parking as it currently is, even when our car is parked correctly, it is often plowed in. Getting to and subsequently in our 
vehicle is made even more difficult and dangerous.  
 
Please end alt-side parking, except in special circumstances. We sincerely appreciate your taking the time to read this 
message and for your consideration.  
 
Jeni and Ed Gimbut  
1102 Avon St, La Crosse, WI 54603 


